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States Greffe: Scrutiny  

 

Senator Lyndon Farnham 

Deputy Chief Minister 

By Email 

 

6th July 2021 

 

Dear Deputy Chief Minister, 

 

Second request for clarification on Funding and budgets 

for Our Hospital Project   

 

On 4th June this Panel wrote to you requesting important information about the funding 

allocated to the Our Hospital Project to assist its understanding of the current position. A 

deadline of five workings days (to 10th June) was provided for the information to be forwarded 

to the Panel. As of today’s date – 5th July 2021 – no information has been received. 

You will be aware that the Code of Practice for Engagement between Scrutiny Panels and the 

The Public Accounts Committee and the Executive states that: 

‘Requests to Departments for initial background information should be acknowledged 

promptly by relevant Officers to the relevant Scrutiny Officer, and best endeavours 

undertaken to provide the information requested within 5 working days.’ 

Please could you ensure that this information is now provided promptly and by no later than 5 

pm on Wednesday 7th July.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Senator Kristina Moore 
Chair 
Future Hospital Review Panel 
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